
May 2018

On Saturday, May 19th we will have our Victory
Sequela with a time to share how the Lord moved
and worked on the weekends of NFTD #58. Please
keep our new Pescadores in your prayers as they
begin their Fourth Day.

Jesus loves you, and so do we!
David and Cathi Poole
NFTD, Newsletter Couple



FROM THE SECRETARIAT
Dear NFTD Community, 

Below are the men and women that are being recommended to fill the 
following Secretariat positions effective January 1, 2019:

Men’s Leader – Ben Wilds

Community Spiritual Director – David Stevens

Food Couple – Jason and Nicole Stanley

Fourth Day Couple – Mark and Karen Savage

NFTD community members will have the opportunity to vote for these 
position replacements at the June Sequela which will be held on 
Saturday, June 9th at 12:00 noon at Wakulla Springs State Park. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these 
recommendations please feel free to contact our Chairman, Barry 
Mason @ 850-251-9141



Upcoming Rectors

Weekend # 59 – Fall 2018

Men’s – Scott Farney

Women’s – Chris Farney

Weekend #60 – Spring 2019

Men’s – Eric Chandler

Women’s – Melissa Smith

Please keep these men and women covered in prayer as they seek 
God’s will for these upcoming weekends.



Golf Tournament

It’s not to late to get involved with our Golf Tournament. It 
will be held on Saturday, May 12th in Cairo, GA.

We are still in need of Sponsors for the tournament. If you 
are interested in sponsoring, or if you have any questions 
please contact any member of the Secretariat.

We will need many volunteers the day of the tournament. 
If you are able to help please contact Lynn Martin; 

229-224-7058.





Sequelas
Our next sequela will be the VICTORY SEQUELA on
May 19th @ 6 PM at Connect Assembly of God in
Thomasville: 2123 Smith Avenue, Thomasville, GA
31792.

It will be a covered dish dinner, so bring enough for
your family plus one.

Childcare will be provided, but registration must be
made by Wednesday, May 16th @ 5 PM. Registration
for childcare can be made on our website - NFTD.org.

If you have any questions my number is 850-545-
5772 please leave a message.

Thank you 🌈

Lee and Theresa Williams

NFTD Fourth Day Couple



Sponsorship
Wow, what a wonderful weekend we just had. Much thanks to the community. We know that
Daddy God made sure the those He wanted to be there were there.

Both send offs went great. I was so proud of you all for showing up to support and send off
our new brothers and sisters in their life changing encounter with Jesus. This shows just how
strong of a community we are. It's so wonderful to belong to a community that supports
each other, and is all about Kingdom work!!!

In Christ love for His Church!

Wendell and Annie Tillman

Pre-Weekend Couple

North Florida Tres Dias


